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Presentation of appreciation to Mr. Omar Peña for service to the City as City Councilmember Place 3
from November 2012 to November 2021 and Mayor Pro Tem from 2016 to 2021, and Mr. Mike Heath
for service to the City as City Councilmember Place 5 from November 2015 to November 2021.

The City Council would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Peña and Mr. Heath for their service
to the City and to wish them well in their future endeavors.

Recommended Action
Presentation item. No action to be taken.
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